
Church Farm Accommodation 
Church Lane 

Bickenhill 
Solihull 

B92 0DN 
The Inspector 
M42 Junction 6 DCO Hearing  
The Planning Inspectorate  
Temple Quay House  
2 The Square 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 
 
20th November 2019 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Re. Representation of David and Camilla Burton of Church Farm Accommodation, 

Church Lane, Bickenhill B92 0DN 
  

Deadline 10 Submission 
 

We remain completely opposed to this entire project and feel that the construction will have a 
significant detrimental effect to our business, our home, our village and the surrounding area. 

We are bitterly disappointed to read the latest submissions (deadline 9) by Highways England (The 
Applicant.) They have not taken on board any of the recommendations suggested by the Planning 
Inspectorate with respect to the issues we have raised all the way through this process. We have not 
changed our position on these matters and our opinion remains the same as written in our Deadline 
8 and 9 submissions. We feel that although the inspectors have been supportive in our views the 
process has not ultimately changed many of the major aspects discussed during all the hearings and 
numerous written submissions. 

Given that all the deadline 9 documents were only uploaded yesterday afternoon we have not had a 
reasonable amount of time to read them all thoroughly and we ask for more time to give our 
considered response. We can send in a further submission by early next week and we request this is 
accepted along with our previous submissions. 

 

Regards, 

 

Camilla and David Burton 

 


